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Diagram 1: Final Vote Participation  

 

 

 

2. CiVS Independence Declaration 
 

The Communications, Electrical, Electronic, Energy, Information, Postal, Plumbing and Allied 

Services Union of Australia Protected Action Ballot (B2024/484) has been managed and 

declared independent of all other parties. 

 

The Communications, Electrical, Electronic, Energy, Information, Postal, Plumbing and Allied 

Services Union of Australia Protected Action Ballot (B2024/484) result has been audited and the 

declared result is assured. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Mike Michael 
Managing Director 
Democratic Outcomes Pty Ltd 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Ballot Result 

 
Total Eligible Voters:  9 

Total Participated:  9 

 

9 out of 9 have answered all questions  100.0% 

Final Ballot Audit: Friday, 10 May 2024 at 12.35 pm AWST 

 

 

Communications, Electrica l, Electron ic, Energy, Information, Postal, Plumbing and A llied Services Union of Australia Protected Action Ba llot (B2024/484) 

Voters: 9 

Total Pa rt icipated: 9 (100.0%) 
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3. Questions and Results 
 

Question 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Question 2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against your emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

1. An u n I imited number of stoppages of work for a period of up to 1 hour. 

■ Yes -9 (100.0%) 

■ No -0 (0%) 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your empiloyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ustria I action against your emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

2. An unlimited number of stoppages of work for a period of up to 4 hours. 

■ Yes - 9 (:1:00.0%) 

■ No-0 f0%) 

CiVS 
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Question 3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 4 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your emp1loye r, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ustria I action against you r employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

3. An u n I imited number of stoppages of work for a period of up 8 hours. 

■ Yes - 9 (100.0%) 

■ No-0 ~0%) 

In suppo,rt of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employe r, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ustria I action against your emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

4. An un limited number of stoppages of work for a period of up to 24 hours. 

■ Yes - 9 (100.0%) 

■ No-0 (0%) 
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Question 5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 6 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reach ing an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industrial action against your emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

5. An un limited number of stoppages of work for an indef inite period. 

■ Ye.s - 9 (:'.l!:00.0%) 

■ No- 0 (0%) 

In support of reach ing an enterprise agreement with your empiloye r, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ust:ria I action against you r employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

6. An u n I imited number of indefinite or periodic bans on the use of Computers. 

■ Yes -9 (100.0%) 

■ No- 0 ~0%) 
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Question 7 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 8 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support ofreaching an enterprise agreement with your empiloyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industrial action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively,. in the form of: 

7. An unlimited number of indefinite or periodic bans on the reading of emails. 

■ Yes - 9 (100.0%) 

■ No- 0 f0%) 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industrial action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

8. An unlimited number of indefinite or periodic bans on responding to emails. 

■ Yes -9 (100.0%) 

■ No-0 (0%) 
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Question 9 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 10 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reaching a11 enterprise agreement with your emp1loyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

9,_ An t.1nlimited number of indefinite or periodic bans on readi11g pla11s and 
schematics. 

■ Yes- 9 (100.0%) 

■ No-0 tO%) 

In suppo,rt ,of reaching an enterprise agreement with your empiloyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against your emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

10. An unlimited 11umber of indefinite or periodic bans on reading standards. 

■ Yes - 9 (1:00.0%) 

■ No- 0 tO%) 
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Question 11 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 12 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reaching a11 enterprise agreement with your empiloyer, do you 
authorise the t aking of protected industria l action against you r employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

11. An unlimited 11 umber of indefinite or periodic bans on tile use of two-way 
radios. 

■ Yes - 9 (100.0%) 

■ No-0 (0%) 

In support of reaching allil enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against you r emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, i11 the form of: 

12. An unlimited number of indefinite or periodic bans on using mobile phones 
for work purposes. 

■ Yes - 9 (100.0%) 

■ No- 0 (0%) 
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Question 13 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 14 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reaching an enterprise .agreement with your emp1loyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ustria I action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

13. An unlimited 11 urnb-er of indefinite or periodic bans on attendance at 
company meetings relating to Protected Action. 

■ Yes - 9 (100.0%) 

■ No-0 tO%) 

In supp-0rt of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industrial action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

14. An unlimited numb-er of indefinite or periodic bans on the supervision or 
authorization of contractors. 

■ Yes - 9 (100.0%) 

■ No- 0 (0%) 
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Question 15 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 16 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In .support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your empiloyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against your emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively,. in the form of: 

15. An un Ii mited number of ind efin irte or periodic bans on contact with the 
company's managers regardTngthe Enterprise Agreement included but not 
ITmTted to reading or replying to the company corre.spondence or attending 
company meetings or bni,efings. 

■ Yes - 9 (100.0%) 

■ No- 0 (0%) 

In .suppnrt of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ust:ria I action against you r emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

16. An unlimited number of indefinite or periodic bans on undertaking work, 
tasks or r,esponsibilTties normally undertaken by supervisors ,or manager.s, .. 

■ Yes - 9 (100.0%) 

■ No-0 (0%) 
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Question 17 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 18 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected indust ria l action against your emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

17. Working strictly in accordance with the companies' policies or directives and 
not using any initiative in the performance of duties, for a specified period or 
indefinitely. 

■ Yes- 9 (100.0%) 

■ No- 0 (0%) 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against your emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

18. An unlimited numb-er of indefinite or periodic bans on attending call Backs. 

■ Yes -9 (100.0%) 

■ No-0 ~0%) 
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Question 19 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 20 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against your emplloyer 
separately, oonct.1rrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

19. An unlimited number of indef inite or periodic bans on the performance, 
supervision, or direction of fat.1lt finding. 

■ Yes - 9 (100.0%) 

■ No- 0 (0%) 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against your employer 
separately,. concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

20. An unlimited numberofindefinite or periodic bans on the performance, 
supervision, or direction of reSietting eil,ectrical equipment inclluding generation 
machines. 

■ Yes -9 (100.0%) 

■ No-0 ~0%) 
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Question 21 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 22 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support ofreaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industrial action against your emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

21. An unlimited number of indefinite or periodic bans on the performance, 
supervision, or direction of overtime. 

■ Ye.s -9 (:W0.0%) 

■ No - 0 (0%) 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

22. An unlimited number of indefinite or periodic bans on the performance, 
supervision, or direction of shift work 

■ Yes - 9 (100.0%) 

■ No-0 (0%) 
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Question 23 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 24 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reach ing an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the t aking of protected ind ustria I action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

23. An unlimited 11 umber of indefinite or periodic bans on the performance, 
supervision, or direction of any work outside ordinary hours. 

■ Yes - 9 (100.0%) 

■ No-0 t0%) 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your empiloye r, do you 
authorise the t aking of protected industria l action against your emplloyer 
separately,. concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

24. An unlimited number of indefinite or periodic bans on the performance, 
supervisi,on, or direction of work on electrical and/or data wiring systems, 

■ Yes - 9 (100.0%) 

■ No -0 (0%) 
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Question 25 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 26 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reach ing a111 enterprise agreement with your empiloyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

25. An unlimited nurnber of indefinite or periodic bans on the performance, 
supervision, or di rection of work on the inst.a lllation of electrical, and/or data 
systerns apparatus and/or ,equipment. 

■ Yes - 9 (100.0%) 

■ No- 0 f0%) 

In support of reach ing an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

26. An unlimited numberofindefinirte or periodic bans on tile performance, 
supervision, or direction of work on cab le support systems. 

■ Yes - 9 (100.0%) 

■ No-0 ~0%) 
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Question 27 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 28 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

27. An unlimited number of indef inite or periodic bans on tlhe performance, 
supervision, or direction of work on cable enclosures, conduits, and accessories. 

■ Yes-9 (100.0%) 

■ No-0 (0%) 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against your emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively,. in the form of: 

28. An unlimited number of indefinite or periodic bans on tlhe performance, 
supervisi,on, or direction of work for testing and/or commissioning of ,electrical, 
data and fir,e system insta llations and equipment. 

■ Yes - 9 (100.0%) 

■ No- 0 tO%) 
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Question 29 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 30 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your emp1loyer, do you 
authorise the t aking of protected ind ustria I action against your emplloyer 

separately, concurrently and/or consecutively,. in the form of: 

29. An unlimited number of indefinite or periodic bans on the performance, 
supervis1ion, or direction of work on temporary wiring systems. 

■ Yes - 9 (100.0%) 

■ No- 0 (0%) 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ustria I action against you r employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively,. in the form of: 

30. An unlimited number of indefinite or periodic bans on the performance, 
supervis1ion, or direction of work on energising the who le, or part, of an 
el,ectrical Installation and/or dat a instal lations. 

■ Yes - 9 (:'.W0.0%) 

■ No- 0 (0%) 
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Question 31 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 32 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In support of reaching a111 enterprise agreement with your empiloyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against your emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

31. An unlimited number of indefinite or periodic bans on the use of Elevated 
Work Platforms (EWPs) .. 

■ Yes-9 (100.0%) 

■ No-0 ~0%) 

In support of reach ing an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the t aking of protected ind ustria I action against you r employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

32. An unlimited number of indefinite or periodic bans on the use of ladders. 

■ Yes - 9 ( 100.100/4) 

■ No-0 (0%) 
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Question 33 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 34 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In support of reach ing a11 enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

33. An unlimited 11 urnber of ind efi11 ite or periodic bans on the t.1se of test 
equipme11t. 

■ Yes - 9 (100.0%) 

■ No-0 tO%) 

In support of reach ing an enterprise agreement with your empiloyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against your emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

34. An unlimited nurnber of indefinirte or periodic bans on the t.1se of a work 
vehide. 

■ Yes - 9 (100.0%) 

■ No- 0 (0%) 
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Question 35 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 36 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your emp!loyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against you r emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

35. An unlimited number of Indefinite or periodic bans on the u~ of personal 
power tools. 

■ Yes - 9 (100.0%) 

■ No- 0 (0%) 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against you r emplloyer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

36. An unlimited number of indefinite or periodic bans on attending call outs. 

■ Yes -9 (100.0%) 

■ No-0 (0%) 
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Question 37 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Question 38 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected industria l action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or oonsecutively, in the form of: 

37. An unlimited number of indefinite or periodic bans on submitting company 
inv,oTcing informatiion, paperworlk, el,ectronic forms, and/or test sheets. 

■ No-0 tO%) 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your employer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ustria I action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or oonsecutively, in the form of: 

38. An unlimited number of bans on t he performance, supervision, or direction 
of work for which the employee is required to leave or remain away from their 
usual place of residence. 

■ Yes- 9 ('.W0.0%) 

■ No- 0 (0%) 
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Question 39 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In support of reaching an enterprise agreement with your emp,loyer, do you 
authorise the taking of protected ind ustria I action against your employer 
separately, concurrently and/or consecutively, in the form of: 

39. An unlimited number of indefinite or periodic bans on working alone. 

■ Yes - 9 (100.0%) 

■ No-0 (0%) 

CiVS 

mailto:info@civs.com.au


 
 
 
 
 

 

(08) 6314 0580 

info@civs.com.au 

283 Rokeby Rd, Subiaco WA 6008 

 
https://civs.vote 

CiVS 

mailto:info@civs.com.au
https://civs.vote/



